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P.A.C. MEETING 
Minutes for October 6, 2015
Present:  Heather S., Tara T.,Tammy C., Christine A., Lisa R., Lonnie L., Heather P,  Bev A,
1. Call Meeting to order @ 6:35
2. Adopt Minutes of June 2, 2015 ~ Motioned by Heather P with addition of Bev A and Maureen H to attended.  Seconded by BevA. Treasurer’s Report (as of Oct 6) Chequing $1.96, Savings $ 438.32 
4. Presentations: none
5. School Report: Classroom libraries in middle years and ELA rooms, successful, pre and post testing for comprehension for gr 7-12 (Lonnie to bring math and English teacher to next meeting or future meeting to explain this concept), Math department formed for this year seems to be working, still in beginning stages. See attached for Principals report.


 

6. Student Council Report: N/A
7. Old Business 

- 
PAC info on Website – Send info to Lonnie
- 
Bussing issues -  need to keep informed with trustees so we know when contract for transportation is coming up, then can do a presentation to the board on our concerns.  Senior school not having same problems as centennial school in regards to busses arriving in morning after start of classes.
- 
Science Lab- Wayne Ewasko contacted.  He is willing to help with government assistance.  He would like to come to PAC.  He is available the week of Nov 9.  Mondays better than Tuesdays.  Schedule next PAC meeting on Monday Nov 9 to have him attend.
· Study presentation for Parents: Approximately 10 parents and 4 students attended.  Students grade 7 and 8 to have presentation during class time.  Grades 9 – 12 are invited to attend the presentation during a lunch hour presentation.
8. New Business

· Elections: 
· President Tara Tyles

· Vice President Lisa Rand

· Secretary Heather Postnicks

· Treasurer Tammy Crockett
9.  Correspondence:   info on divisional PAC meeting Tuesday Nov 24 at 7:00pm, letter regarding mental math, letter regarding American sign language, letter regarding global issues poster, letter for nominations for excellence in Teaching,  letter on “my child in school” website, letter on new Transportation Centre, letters introducing the new superintendent, new assistant superintendent,  new transportation manager and new assistant superintendent of learning and instruction.
10. Open Discussion: 

Parents are interested to know how pre and post testing will be usable.  Lonnie to have math and English teachers come to explain concept.
Parents interested on how year end activities went.  There seemed to be a good response.  Discussed possibly having students do a canoe or bike trip at the end of the year if a teacher can be found.  Pinawa does trips with students each year that focuses on outcomes related to the curriculum.  Possibility to try and do something similar at LDBSS.
11. Next PAC Meeting:  Nov 9, 2015 6:30 (dependent on Wayne Ewasko)
12. Meeting adjourned at  7:45





